
Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the

INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE

„Vaccinium ssp. and less known small fruits: perspectives of development and health

benefits”

I have a very unpleasant duty to inform you that our event is cancelled for the year 2011. This

situation is caused by very few declarations of participation as well as extremely limited

number of oral presentations, (just seven). In our opinion the global slowdown of the

economy makes big difficulties for many potential participants to provide sufficient funds for

such conferences. However, we do hope to organize this conference in the near future. Due to

the 2012 UEFA European Football Championship which will be held in Poland next year we

intend to organize Vacccinum Conference in the year 2013.

We are deeply sorry for any trouble and inconvenience which are caused by our decisions.

Thank you very much for your kind understanding.

With best regards,

Secretary of the Organizing Committee

Dr Krzysztof Zmarlicki


